
 

 

May, 2013 

Dear Kevin and Matt: 

Thank you for your generous donation to the annual Incarnation Community Golf 
Classic.  This year’s Golf Classic was held on Friday, May 3 at Valleybrook Golf 
Course in Blackwood with a Wine Tasting Event following at Incarnation Church – 
Kernan Center, Mantua.  Hold Sponsor signs, Gold, Silver, and Bronze Sponsor 
signs were placed throughout the course.  

Numerous golfers and volunteers participated in the event at the course.  The 
weather held and a good time was had by all.  130 people attended the Wine 
Tasting at our Hall the evening of the third.  The enclosed trifold was given to all 
attendees.   

All proceeds were donated to the Angela Gattuso Fund to help with medical bills 
and other expenses.  Angela, a Gloucester Catholic alumni and Incarnation 
parishioner, was severely injured in a hit and run two years ago.   

Once again your support of this event is appreciated.   

Sincerely, 

Reverend Raymond P. Gormley, Pastor 

And The Incarnation Community Classic Golf Committee 


